March 24, 2005 File: 5150-8400- 59240-06
Ref.: OGC 05101

Cory Sterling

Sr. Development Engineer

Northern Operations

Talisman Energy Inc. ‘m‘ e ) . /) ) K

Suite 3400, 888 — 3 Street S. W.
Calgary AB T2P 5C5

Dear Mr. Sterling:

RE: GOOD ENGINEERING PRACTICE APPROVAL RESCINDED
JUNIOR — SLAVE POINT “A”, “B” AND “D” POOLS

A Good Engineering Practice (GEP) approval was issued January 7, 1980 for the subject pools. A
condition of the GEP approval, and principle reason for application, is a project based daily gas
allowable (DGA), to allow production from any one or combination of wells.

Wells formerly producing from the Junior Slave Point “A” and “D” pools are now abandoned.
Subsequent experience has shown that individual well allowables are more appropriate for
controlling well production from these water drive pools. -

Therefore, the GEP approval issued January 7, 1980, pertaining to the Junior Slave Point “A”, “B”
and “D” pools, is hereby rescinded. Any future production will require the application and
approval of individual well DGAs.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ron Stefik at (250) 952-0310.

Sincerely, I _—
Approval Letters to Industry
GEP, SWD, CONCURRENT PROD,

. ’ . PRESSURE MAINTENANCE,
- -~ ' WATERFLOOD ETC.
' Copy 9

Wellfile (originals)

C ! 59240
Craig Gibson. P. Eng. : Daily
Director “ Resource Revenue
Resource Conservation Branch o S Chicorell

‘| R. Stefik

G. Farr
R. Slocomb
D Krezanoski

RESOURCE CONSERVATION BRANCH ' s
PO Box 9329 Stn Prov Gov't, Victoria BC V8W 9N3 Tel: (250) 952-0302 Fax: (250) 952 0301
Location: 6™ Fir 1810 Blanshard St, Victoria BC

Headquarters: #200, 10003 110™ Ave, Fort St. John BC V14 6M7 Tel: (250) 261-5729 Fax: (250) 261-5744 www.ogc.gov.bc.ca




